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Upcoming Events: 

Feb. 12 Valentine Boxes Due 
Feb. 14 Valentine’s Day Celebrations 
Feb. 15 PTO Meeting– 5:00 (Elementary Library) 
Feb. 16-19 Holiday/No School 
Mar. 4-8 Read Across America Activities  
Mar. 7 Author Visit– Bethany Marshall  
 *see order form on back of newsletter* 
Mar. 15 Kindergarten Registration  
 (By Appointment Only) 

Parent-Student Lunch Dates Announced 

Parents and other adult family members are invited to join students for lunch! Please see the 

specific dates listed below for each grade level. Watch for your invitation, which will come home 

with your student a few weeks before your lunch date. Return the invitation indicating your 

intent to participate and which lunch offering you prefer to the elementary school before the 

date listed. Parent lunches are $3.50 per person, and tickets are purchased in the foyer of the 

elementary building on the day of your lunch. 

As we are only able to accommodate adults for this event, please remember to make alternate 

arrangements for any younger children you may typically have in your care at lunchtime. All 

parent-student lunches will begin at 12:30 p.m. In the event of an early dismissal or school closure on your lunch date, your grade 

level will move to the next week following the last date listed on the schedule. We look forward to seeing you for lunch! 

Sixth Grade ............... Wednesday, March 6, 2024 Second Grade ........... Wednesday, April 3, 2024 

Fifth Grade ................ Wednesday, March 13, 2024 First Grade................ Wednesday, April 10, 2024 

Fourth Grade ............ Wednesday, March 20, 2024 Kindergarten ............ Wednesday, April 17, 2024 

Third Grade............... Wednesday, March 27, 2024 

 

Kindergarten Registration is scheduled for Friday, March 15, 2024.  Any child residing in the district 
who will be five years old on or before June 30, 2024 is eligible to enroll.  Registration is by ap-
pointment only.   

Before scheduling your appointment: 

• Complete online registration .  Go to Williamsburg.k12.pa.us and click the registration link on the elementary school homep-
age. 

• Present to the elementary school office the student’s state birth certificate (original), parent ID (driver’s license), current im-
munization record, and proof of residency.  This is required for admission and needs to be completed by Friday, March 1, 2024. 

*If you already have students enrolled in the district, log in to your Skyward account, click the drop-down arrow next to the 
house, select New Student Enrollment, and select the 2024-25 school year. 

SAVE THE DATE: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 at 7:00 PM 

Do your kids have smartphones, want smartphones, or have 

access to technology?  If so, this is for you!  Ryan Klingensmith, 

with the organization SHAPE THE SKY, will be visiting our school 

to help us guide our kids to be responsible users.  More infor-

mation will be provided at a later date.   

*Due to the content being discussed, the program is for 

adults only. 




